
 
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
October 6, 2004 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Brad Moffett at 7:05 p.m. 
Secretary Cheryl Baugh was absent.  September minutes were not available. 
Jim Mueller was absent.  Treasurer’s report was not available. 

 
 

Old Business 
 
It was reported that Events 7 and 8 held at the Coca Cola facility went well.  Lorin 

Wamsley ordered a courtesy sweeping of their facility the following Tuesday.  
Lorin reported that the Coca Cola personnel were happy with our use of their 
facility.  A timing cable was damaged when it was run over by a vehicle and will 
be repaired. 

The IROC championship event runs were completed between runs during Event 8.  
Ruben Cruz did an excellent job coordinating this event.  He even donated the use 
of his personal vehicle when the IROC vehicle experienced mechanical 
difficulties.  Ruben will present the IROC Championship Trophy at the annual 
banquet. 

Tim Steck gave a brief report on the Medford Endurocross held on October 2nd and 3rd 
indicating club members in attendance, good weather, timely starts, and a 
successful banquet.. 

Introduction and welcome were given to several members attending their first club 
meeting, including Tom Sharp, Mike Sharp, and Mike Cockerline, who brought a 
friend along.  It was encouraging to have new people in attendance. 

 
New Business 
 
The Autocross Club of Central Oregon is sponsoring the annual Oregon Shootout on 

October 9th and 10th.  Invitations have been extended to all class Champions and 
1st Runner Ups from the five Oregon Autocross Clubs.  This is an excellent event 
and any member who qualified is encouraged to go.  It appears that our club will 
have a good contingent in attendance. 

It was reported that a site had not been located for the Fast Grass Autocross event.  Mike 
Cockerline indicated that he had talked to someone who had some property in the 
Dexter area that would be willing to allow use of it for this event.  Tim Steck 
volunteered to coordinate with Mike on securing the site for this event.  

Bren Wamsley encouraged members to get their banquet pre-registrations completed. 
Lorin Wamsley volunteered to solicit sponsors for the 2005 season.  He indicated that 

several have re-signed.  Anyone who has possible candidates Should contact 
Lorin.  He noted that we need to be careful sponsors we secure are not competing 
businesses. 

Brad Moffett suggested that we have some winter activities for the club.  These would 
provide some social contact for members during the off season.  He encourages 
anyone who has some ideas of possible activities to contact him. 



Lorin Wamsley inquired if Pat Ezard had some pictures that could be put on the club 
webpage from the current season.  Pat indicated he would funnel the pictures to 
Webmaster. 

The listed people volunteered to write articles for the newsletter and website.  Articles 
need to be prepared and submitted by the 1st weekend of the month. 
      November  Ruben Cruz 
      December  Jerry Akins 
      January  Mike Sharp 
      February   Tom Sharp 

Several suggestions were discussed about work that might be done on the trailers over the 
winter period.  Ideas presented include: 
1) Plan and install decals on the registration trailer. 

 2) Wash, wax, and any other detailing of both trailers. 
3) Install heater and electrical service in the registration trailers.  Jerry 
Braunberger will provide a heater.  Jerry Akins and Pat Ezard will do the 
installation of the heater and electrical services needed. 

Ruben Cruz suggested that the club give consideration to sponsoring a scholarship for a 
student for a driver’s education course.  No action was taken on this issue. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.   
 
Respectfully submitted by Jerry Braunberger for Cheryl Baugh, Secretary    
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